
Date: May 11, 2006 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

Frome:  Stephen T. Nenonen , City Administrator 

 

Subject:  Parks, Recreation, and Cultural Services Management Audit 

 

I respectfully request the opportunity to present the 2006 management audit by Virchow 

and Krause of the Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department to the Parks, 

Recreation and Cultural Services Board and the Committee of the Whole.  A copy of the 

study will be delivered separately. 


